
 

WILD HORSE RANCH LANDOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

11 Lasso Lane, Pie Town, NM 87827 

Dear Landowners, 

It is that time of the year when we solicit nominations for the WHRLA director positions that will serve 

from July, 2025 -2027.  There are four (4) director positions that you, as landowners, will vote into office.  

Please nominate candidates for the following positions and include their telephone numbers or email 

addresses. Director’s terms are two years. 

Director 1 ____________________________      Contact information ___________________ 

Director 3 ____________________________      Contact information____________________  

Director 5 ____________________________      Contact information____________________ 

Director 7 ____________________________      Contact information ___________________ 

The president, secretary and treasurer’s terms also end in July and although the directors, not the 

landowners, elect these officers, we are soliciting nominations for these positions from the landowners 

as well.  Please include their telephone numbers or email addresses. Officer’s terms are one year. 

President ______________________________    Contact information_____________________ 

Treasurer ______________________________    Contact information_____________________ 

Secretary ______________________________    Contact information_____________________ 

For your reference, the following are the current officers and directors of the association. The terms for 

the positions in bold type end and are to be filled in July 2025.  

President - Allen Dugan 

Treasurer - Carmen Bronowski 

Secretary - Jim Feehan 

Director 1 - Jerry Fowler 

Director 2 - Greg Bronowski 

Director 3 - Rachel Ponder 

Director 4 - Steve Malvitz 

Director 5 - Andy Rhomberg 
Director 6 - Vacant 

Director 7 - Jim Feehan 
 

You can make your nominations via the website at whrla.com by using the “contact us” link or by 

mailing this form to: WHRLA, 11 Lasso Lane, Pie Town, NM 87827.  In order for your nominations to be 

accepted, your nominations must be received by April 1, 2025.   

Thank you for your participation. 


